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ISSUE: BOY SCOUTS 

Last week, the Boy Scouts of America visited the state Capitol, where Senator Joseph P.

Addabbo, Jr. had the honor of meeting Ethan Ngia of Troop 349 in Forest Hills, along with

Scout Executive and CEO Ethan Draddy. The Senator expressed his respect and appreciation

for all the scouts in his district for their efforts towards improving the commuting and for

being positive role models.
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